
Jim, 

This note is confirming our conversation in regards to the 26 Old Farms Road/Pine Ridge Drive 

subdivision. I see no issues with Fire Department gaining access to the properties if there were to be an 

emergency. Be mindful that fire apparatus are large pieces of equipment and an overhead clearance of 

12-15 feet should be maintained, along with the width requirements of the approved driveway. 

Regards, 

 

Michael Lester 

Fire Marshal 

Town of Andover 

 

 


